
 

 

 

 

 

April 7, 1997 

 

Hon. David D. Minier 

141 S. 2nd Street 

Chowchilla, CA  93610 

 

Dear Judge Minier: 

 

Thank you for your letter of March 18, 1997 and for your earlier requests about Claude Barnes 

Capehart. 

 

I personally raised the issue of Mr. Capehart with the responsible officials at the Central Intelligence 

Agency and we have forwarded an official request to the Agency for additional information.  The 

results of our queries cannot yet be made public, however we will be addressing the issues before the 

Review Board’s time has expired. 

 

Although I regret that I cannot provide more information and this time, you may be assured that we 

have made the appropriate document requests. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 

 

cc:   Gary L. Aguilar, M.D. 


